
CHAT UPDATE 02 

VILLAGE SURVEY RESULTS MEETING 

  

The Chillington Housing Action Team (CHAT) extends a special invitation to all residents of 

Chillington who completed the recent Village Survey, to attend a Results Meeting on Saturday 

26th September 2015 in Chillington Village Hall 10:30am to 12:00pm. 

 

Notice of this meeting will be in the Village Voice section of this week’s Kingsbridge Gazette and on 

notice boards around the village.   

 

Until more residents have registered on the Chillington Village website, it will also be published down 

the Chillington Oil Users Group network.  There will be some duplication but at least the message will 

get through. 

 

If any of your neighbours are not on the internet please let them know of the Village Survey Results 

Meeting and pass a copy to them. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

  

Mick Garrod 

 

CHAT                                                              Date: 16th September 2015 

 

PS.    The Chillington Village website link to the Stokenham Parish Council website is now live. 


